



12th March 2025

Compass

Assembly 13.03.2025

Dear parents

As part of our commitment to ensuring that we support the wellbeing of our pupils, I am pleased to let you know that we have recently formed a link with a charity called Compass. This charity provides health and wellbeing services for children, young people and their families. Their website is www.compass-uk.org.

As part of their work, they provide education to pupils and parents surrounding issues such as mental health. They will be coming to school tomorrow to lead an assembly with both KS1 and KS2 in which they will introduce themselves and they will discuss broad themes surrounding mental health, such as ways to look after personal wellbeing like 'being active'. They will also be available to chat to parents at our next parents' evening at the end of this term. You will be able to find out more about their services and ask them any questions.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Hazeldine

Associate Head of School